Berry, Taylor

From: Lisa Allen <dotmatryx@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 11:33 AM
To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100 Sub 180CS

| would like to oppose in the strongest possible terms Duke Power’s attempt to change net-metering terms on solar. This
would hurt lower and middle class households, penalize those who have invested in making the grid more stable by
installing solar and overall is a big step backward in fighting climate change and would ultimately raise everyone’s bills.
Please vote for future generations.

Thank you,
Lisa Allen

Sent from my iPhone
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